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The Lehigh Valley’s only locally owned 
state certified water testing laboratory for over 40 years

KEEP YOUR FAMILY’S WATER SAFE!
Do you have:

 spotty glasses • cloudy or dirty water • brown or orange stains
 pin hole leaks • salty, metallic or bitter taste • stomach problems

blue/green staining • black specks

 Bring in this ad for $15 off any residential 
safe water bundle (restrictions apply)!

610-837-7721
7596-B BETH-BATH PIKE, ROUTE 512, BATH, PA 18014

ABE-LABS.COM

Debbie Pettinari
Agent

106 S. Broadway, Wind Gap, PA.18019
Business: 610-881-4433  Fax:  610-881-4432

Debbie.pettinari.wz73@statefarm.com

State Farm, Home Office, Bloomington, IL

Please stop by and say,”Hi!”
I’m looking forward to serving your
needs for insurance and financial services.
Like a good neighbor
State Farm is there.©
CALL ME TODAY.

Hello,
neighbor!
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Our Services Include:
Meal Preparation • Transportation • Lt. Housekeeping

Personal Grooming & Dressing • Overnight Supervision • Companionship

LICENSED & BONDED INSURED

KEEPING SENIORS INDEPENDENT
101 Timberlane Drive ~ Bangor, PA

610-881-4500 or 610-588-6000

EOE

What Can We Do About The Spongy Moth Outbreak?
By: Ryan Reed, Natural Resource Program Specialist, Bureau of Forestry

DCNR -  There is no doubt that 2022 is an outbreak year for spongy moths (formerly known as gypsy 
moths), whose voracious caterpillars have stripped the leaf canopy in many areas of the state. 

Spongy moths are known to target oaks, and many stands of oak have been hit hard in the state.
If you’ve noticed some barren mountaintops that seem to resemble more of a winter landscape than 

summer, unfortunately you are not alone. This is the unfortunate result of spongy moths.
When a tree is stripped of its leaves, it is known as defoliation. This weakens the tree as it uses up 

valuable resources to regrow leaves. It is important to note that it’s too early to tell if a recently defoli-
ated tree from spongy moth will die.

It usually takes more than one defoliation event to kill a tree; however, a tree that was previously 
weakened by other factors could die from spongy moth defoliation.

Thankfully, defoliation from spongy moths this year is ending, as the caterpillar stage of develop-
ment is nearly complete.

The best time to plan for spongy moth treatment is not while the damage is actively occurring.
Successful treatment begins long in advance with egg mass surveying and planning during the 

preceding year.
Female spongy moths lay their eggs as light tan egg masses on trees, stones, and other flat shel-

tered areas during June and July.
Egg masses can range from the size of a quarter (200-250 eggs) to two to three inches long (more 

than 1,000 eggs).
Spongy moth eggs hatch from mid-April to early May the following spring.
You should survey your property for these egg masses in late summer and fall.
DCNR’s website provides information for removal of egg masses from individual yards and trees.
However, for larger forested properties, when egg mass surveys reveal that the spongy moth popu-

lation has exceeded a certain threshold, aerial treatment is recommended for the following spring.
PennState Extension offers a Guide to Spongy Moth Egg Mass SurveyingOpens In A New Window 

that can help you make a plan for your property. DCNR service foresters also can visit your property 
to provide information and advice.


